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City of Albuquerque
Development Review Board
600 2nd Street
Albuquerque, New Mexico, 87102

Re: Request for IIA Extension Request; COA Project Number 650388

To whom it may concern,
The purpose of this request is to extend the existing Infrastructure Improvements Agreement (IIA) to December 31, 2020 for City Project Number 650388 (Del Webb at Mirehaven Unit 2A).  All work has been completed at the project but on-going discussions with City staff regarding additional improvements have resulted in the need for this extension request.  This request is being made to insure a lapse does not occur while these improvements are defined.  Enclosed herewith are the following items:
1. Copy of the Original DRB Notice of Decision
2. Office of Neighborhood Coordination notice inquiry response
3. Copy of Notification Letter and proof of first class mailing
4. Proof of emailed notice to affected Neighborhood Association representatives
5. Buffer Map
6. Final Plat
7. Copy of DRB approved infrastructure list.
Please review the attached information and let me know if you have questions or need additional documents.  Please also schedule this request to be heard before the next Development Review Board hearing.

Sincerely,

Paul M. Wymer, AIA, AICP
PulteGroup
7601 Jefferson Street, Suite 320
Albuquerque, New Mexico, 87109
(505) 349-9952; Paul.wymer@pultegroup.com
